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 HEALTH & SAFETY UPDATE 
 
  With the 2022 season right around the corner the following is an update on what 
 COVID protocols may be in place at in-person PPAACC events, and how the information 
 will be released. 
 
  
 2022 Season Shows 
 
 Flexibility is crucial this season.  The venue hosting the show will have the final 
 decision for the protocols for that show.  All of our shows will be held on Kern High 
 School District properties; therefore, PPAACC will enforce all KHSD protocols and 
 procedures.  These policies may also change in the middle of the season.  Performing 
 groups, staff, judges, and audience members should be prepared for any combination of 
 the scenarios below: 
 

• Groups may need to wear masks in the facility if a mandate is in place. 
• Groups should prepare to wear masks both during warm-up and performances 

should the mask mandate include “during competition”. 
• If capacity restrictions for the venue are in place, the show may have limited 

seating capacity.  Performers may not be allowed back in the gym to sit on the 
backside. 

• Audience/staff may need to show proof of vaccination or recent negative test 
• All persons inside the gym may be required to wear a mask and/or social distance.  

 
As we get closer to each show, we will do our best to update the information for each 
competition based on state, county, and district policies.  We thank the unit staff 
members and community members for their patience as we work to get our kids 
performing again. 
 
 
 


